24th August 2013

Retreat of School of Communication

In order to enhance the teaching quality, Prof. Scarlet Tso, Dean of School of Communication, invited
all teaching staff of the School to a working luncheon to discuss and coordinate teaching issues at
the Regal Riverside Hotel, Shatin. During the discussion, professors of the School shared their
teaching experience and discussed the arrangement for the coming semester. Prof. Tso expressed
her sincere gratitude to all staff and gave a warm welcome to the new teachers. It is hoped that with
the support and efforts from the faculty, the School will create a better teaching and learning
environment for its future development.

Professors discuss teaching issues



Prof. James Chang, Administration Head of Department of Journalism & Communication, provides a
brief on the administration matters

Prof. James Chang, Administration Head of Department of Journalism & Communication, provides a
brief on the administration matters

Prof. Meily Cheung, Deputy Programme Director of BJC Programme, provides a brief on the
curriculum and programme structure



Ms. Glacial Cheng, Programme Co-ordinator of BJC Programme, provides a brief on student affairs
and school activities in the coming year
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